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amendments regarding JOBS                       plus.

HB  3666    -   Continues    freeze   on    legislator's   salaries at
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statements made  during  this session.  Only  text  enclosed in
quotation marks report  a speaker's  exact words.  For complete contents
of the proceedings, please refer to the tapes. [--- Unable To Translate
Graphic ---]

TAPE 68, SIDE A

003  REPRESENTATIVE JOHN WATT, COMMITTEE CHAIR: Convenes meeting at 1:10
p.m. -Opens public hearing on HB 3666.

PUBLIC HEARING - HB 3666

011   WATT: Explains HB 3666.

018  REPRESENTATIVE MICHAEL PAYNE: Frozen  at the current level? Is
there a fiscal impact statement?

022   ADRIENNE SEXTON, COMMITTEE ADMINISTRATOR: Yes.  Explains. 030 
REPRESENTATIVE DELNA JONES:  Others should take  as much of the burden
as we have to.

048  REPRESENTATIVE CEDRIC  HAYDEN: It is  paradoxical that some
salaries are being cut and some raised.

059  PAYNE:  We  need  to cut  our  salaries  proportionately as
education is being cut.



067   REPRESENTATIVE ELDON JOHNSON:

070   REPRESENTATIVE LONNIE ROBERTS, VICE-CHAIR:

085   REPRESENTATIVE FRED GIROD:

089   WATT: This isn't a move up money-wise.

095   PAYNE:

103   HAYDEN: Are any other state agencies taking cuts?

110   WATT: Closes public hearing on HB 3666. -Opens work session on HB
3666.

WORK SESSION - HB 3666

115  MOTION:  Rep.  GIROD moves  that  HB 3666 be  sent  to the floor
with a DO PASS recommendation.

119  VOTE:  In  a  ROLL  CALL  VOTE,  voting  AYE:  Rep.  Girod, Gordly,
Johnson, Jones, Hayden, Vice-Chair Roberts, Chair Watt NAY: Rep. Payne
EXCUSED: Rep. McTeague

125   WATT: Declares HB 3666 passed to the floor. -Opens work session on
HB 2459.

WORK SESSION - HB 2459

128   SEXTON: Explains HB 2459 with -2 amendments.

168   CONNIE  GREEN,  EXECUTIVE   DEPT.:  Explains  what's  been
happening.

WHAT HAPPENED?

204  PAMELA  MATTSON, EMPLOYMENT  DIVISION:  Explains amendments
(amendments to -2 ??) -Speaks about diversions of money.

261  JOHNSON: Asks about a few  typos and asks for clarification about
employers that don't get assessed.

279   MATTSON: Explains. -We also want to assure

322   SEXTON: It would need to be looked at with a fiscal impact.

328   MATTSON: Continues explaining amendments.

341   ROBERTS: Where does the initial $10 million come from?

346   MATTSON: From unemployment insurance.

349   ROBERTS: Any adverse effects?

351   MATTSON: Not that we can forsee.

367  JIM  NEELY, ADULT  &  FAMILY SERVICES:  Explains amendments
beginning on page 9.



406   WATT: Change in language in section . . .

417   NEELY: Notes language changes . . . - -Page 5, lines 6 & 7

455   ROBERTS: Why strike the "blah blah board?"

460   NEELY: The board is avisory.

TAPE 69, SIDE A

035   ROBERTS: This need to improve upon what was voted in.

045   NEELY: Page 6, line 5-31 -Page 7, line 1-23 -Page 9, 10 regarding
food stamp recipient college students

066   GORDLY: Was that to clarify the food stamp eligibility?

070   NEELY: This is a bit more restrictive.

078   ROBERTS: Does that go by federal guidelines?

080   NEELY: Yes.

082   WATT: Does this language satisfy you, Rep. Hayden?

083   HAYDEN: Yes.

085   NEELY: Page . . . relating to child support.

110   WATT: In SB 181, Human Resources . . .

114  MATTSON:  That's what  we understand  it  to be.  We're not
changing that.

136  NEELY: On page 12, line 5, amendment regarding supplemental child
support

152   ROBERTS: You're not taking any language out, just adding?

154   NEELY: Yes. -LINE -line 23, "clients" to "recipients"

172  ROBERTS: This says you can't have a job unless you drop out of
school.

180  NEELY: No, they would lose  their grant if they dropped out of
school and didn't take a job. -Page 13, line 18, language "JOBS plus
program eligible"

218   : We agree.

222  GORDLY: Will there be time for discussions with Oregon Human Rights
Coalition?  Or are we close to agreement?

230   BENNET: We believe some of that should be left to rule.

241   GREEN: We mostly would like to do this by rule.

258  WATT:  I would  feel  better if  we had  more  oversight on
rulemaking authority.



295  SEXTON:  Explains how  the  process can  move  forward with
conceptual amendments.

318   WATT: We can move the -2 amendments as amended.

322     MOTION: Rep.

DISCUSSION

338     VOTE:

Closes

Adjourns at 2:05


